nationalgrid

October 6, 2010

Mr. Robert Diorio Boston Welding 7 Micro Drive Woburn, MA 01801

Dear Mr. Diorio,

I am pleased to provide you with a testimonial of service as it applies to work that your company has provided to National Grid's substation engineering group.

Over the past two years, Boston Welding has provided the vault roof grates, modular bays, control boxes and other fabricated steel systems for refurbishment or new construction projects.

The level of service provided by your staff and their responsiveness to requests for quotes, project management, logistics, drafting and quality control has allowed for the procurement and installation of fabricated steel product to occur in a timely and efficient fashion. In the event of a discovery in the field of inconsistencies between drawings and material supplied, your company provided immediate support to remedy these discoveries so as to limit disruption or delay to schedule.

I would encourage other electrical utility companies to include Boston Welding on their bid list.

Please feel free to share this testimony with other interested parties outside of your company and encourage them to call me if they have any questions regarding my experiences with your company.

Sincerely,

John S. Reed, PE Lead Engineer

National Grid, U.S.A.